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Cricut Maker



Use the Rotary Blade for cutting fabric.
Use the Bonded-Fabric Blade for cutting fabric with iron-on backing. Use 

the Fine-Point Blade for cutting paper. Etc.

Different Blades / Drawing Tools

Bonded-Fabric 
Blade



Cricut Design Space is an 
online free software for 
using the Cricut Maker. You 
must create an account.

In the Cricut Design Space, 
select CANVAS from the left 
hand column.

design.cricut.com





The plotter cutter will cut 
around the black area of the 
image.

Upload the images as a .jpg, 
.gif, or .png for best results.









You can resize 
your image, or 
add more images 
to your 
workspace.

When you are 
ready for 
cutting, click 
on “Make it” 
button.



Make sure you have the 
correct size mat selected. 
You can also mirror your 
image here if you want it to 
cut backwards.



Your computer will try to 
connect to the Cricut Maker 
via Bluetooth or USB. Once 
connected, you will be asked 
to select a material you are 
cutting.

If you don’t see yours 
immediately, select ‘View 
All’ to see all the material 
options and settings.
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The software will tell you 
which tool to have loaded in 
the Cricut Maker. 

Load the correct tool. 

You will see a blinking light 
on the machine. Press that 
button when you are ready to 
load the mat. (see next 
slides)



Load the correct tool. The tool shown here is the rotary cutter.



Place your 
material on the 
adhesive mat, 
making sure your 
material is fully 
flat. 

When ready to load 
it into the 
machine, press the 
blicking arrows 
key to load the 
machine. 

When it is ready 
and loaded, the 
“C” cricut button 
will blink. Press 
that button to 
begin cutting.



The cut piece of fabric


